
 

                                   
 

           The Economic Development Corporation of Lawrence and Douglas County 
  

April 14th,  2015 
 
 
Members, City Commission 
Lawrence, KS 
 
Members, Douglas County Commission 
Lawrence, KS 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
On behalf of the Economic Development Corporation of Lawrence & Douglas County and The 
Chamber, Lawrence, KS, I am writing in support of the economic assistance package provided to 
Integrated Animal Health (IAH) of Noosaville, Queensland, Australia.  On April 13th at the 
Bioscience & Technology Business Center, IAH announced to the region and to the Animal 
Health world that Lawrence, KS was their choice for the IAH Global Headquarters.  This is a huge 
success for Lawrence and Douglas County and equally large for the Bioscience & Business 
Technology Center (BTBC) and the Kansas City Area Development Council (KCADC) Animal 
Health Corridor. 
 
By supporting the relocation of IAH from Australia to the BTBC, IAH becomes the third animal 
health related company to announce to the global animal health industry that Lawrence, KS is 
where they will be most successful.  Additionally, IAH has committed to creating quality, high 
paying jobs for our community, they have committed to being an outstanding corporate citizen, 
and they have a passion for seeing additional, related companies come to the Lawrence area and 
succeed.  Their commitment to Lawrence has also illustrated that animal health companies are 
beginning to cluster in the Lawrence area, which is vital to successfully growing this industry. 
 
In years to come it is our hope that other related companies select Lawrence as their prime location 
for success, which, in part, will only be possible through the continued support from the 
community.  This is the reasoning for our support of the assistance package offered to and 
accepted by IAH. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Brady Pollington 
Vice President  EDC of Lawrence & Douglas County 

                646 Vermont St., Ste. 200, Lawrence, KS  66044,  Phone: 785.865.4411 
 




	IAH letter of support
	BTBCLetter_4-10-15

